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Uranium Mining 
 

The Garden Club of Virginia exists to celebrate the beauty of the land, to conserve the gifts of nature and to 
challenge future generations to build on this heritage. 
 
The Garden Club of Virginia supports the continuation of the moratorium on uranium mining until the 
Commonwealth is assured that the mining can be done safely, and that financial resources are available to fund 
a sufficiently long‐term regulatory oversight system to conserve and protect Virginia’s natural resources. 


